
In response to the devastating forest fires that swept through our region
during the summer of 2023, the Cree Nation Government, in collaboration with
Niskamoon Corporation, the Cree Trappers’ Association, and Cree
communities, would like to announce the launch of the Cree Cabin Damage
Assessment Registry.

These fires have left behind a trail of destruction, affecting not only the land
and wildlife but also our cultural activities. Beyond the physical devastation,
these events have deeply eroded cherished memories, intergenerational
connections, and our cultural and historical heritage.

Recognizing the unprecedented scale and profound impact of these forest
fires on our Cree Land Users and their traditional practices, we have
established this centralized registry. Through this registry, those affected will
be able to report the extent of damage and loss to their cabins and related
equipment.

This registry will provide necessary data to assess resource needs for
remediation efforts, ultimately supporting the development of a
comprehensive regional strategy

D A M A G E  A S S E S S M E N T
R E G I S T R Y

ALL INDIVIDUALS WHO
HAVE EXPERIENCED

LOSSES OF THEIR CABIN
AND RELATED

EQUIPMENT DUE TO THE
2023 FOREST FIRES ARE

INVITED TO REPORT IT TO
THE CREE CABIN DAMAGE
ASSESSMENT REGISTRY

WEBSITE.

I N S T R U C T I O N S
Gather all necessary information to include in the
registry:
 

To submit your report of damages to your cabin,
please scan the QR code or go to the following
link; 

Contact information of the Cree cabin owner
Location of the cabin
How was the cabin building funded
Cabin insurance provider if any
List and pictures of the damaged cabin
including related equipment

If you have any questions on the registry, please
contact the CNG at info.cabin@cngov.ca or your
local CTA or Niskamoon representative.

SCAN THE QR CODE
WITH YOUR CELL
PHONE CAMERA

https://arcg.is/0iy8z50 

C R E E  C A B I N   

 TO FACILITATE THE INITIAL
ASSESSMENT, WE KINDLY REQUEST

INDIVIDUALS TO SUBMIT THEIR FORMS 
BY NOVEMBER 1ST, 2023, OR AS SOON

AS POSSIBLE.

mailto:info.camp@cngov.ca

